
Announcements 

02/05/2023 

 
Today’s Community Meal is sponsored by the St Fabian Youth Group. 

Please enjoy the delicious meal. The hospitality committee is asking for 

meal sponsors for March and April. Please see Georgia Kingsley or Suzan 

Anderson. 

 

I hope that everyone is planning to be at the Karaoke night next Saturday, 

February 11th. The fun starts at 7pm! The last one at Nativity was so much 

fun that we want to continue having events with our Family of Parishes. If 

you are willing to help with food for the event, please sign-up on the back 

table. Get your voices ready! Please call or email the rectory to let us know 

how many people will be in your party so that we will have enough food for 

everyone. 

 

There is still time to sign up for the St. Charles' Women's Retreat on the 

weekend of February 24-26th. Close to 20 women from St. Charles signed 

up already! Please see Jessica Edwards or Patty Gillis for more information, 

and check out the article in the Vigil. 

 

Please pick up a flyer from the back table about an upcoming Black History 

Month celebration at the St. Bonaventure Capuchin Monastery. 

 

 

 

 

 


